
Ohio Legislator, 

 

As an emergency physician I work on the front lines of the COVID-19 crisis. 

 

I urge you to oppose SB311 which makes it more difficult to impose safe and proven public health 

measures. 

 

No one has a "right" to drive intoxicated or ignore stop signs . No one has a "right" to go maskless and 

inflict harm and/or suffering on their neighbors. No one has a "right" to ignore public health measures. 

 

These "rights" place both my patients and me personally at risk. 

 

Please oppose this misguided and dangerous legislation. 

 

Brad Cotton, MD, emergency physician 

 


